
Year 5 – Wednesday 25
th
 and Thursday 26

th
 March 2020

Welcome back Year Fives. We hope that you found the first home learning activities 

straightforward. 

Hopefully, you will find the activities fun and exciting. Please choose from any of these 

activities or if something else inspires you, go for it! Try to make sure over the week 

that you try all the different subjects.

If you have any questions, please email us…

English Have a look back at your fable that you wrote earlier in the week.

With your purple pen, go through and edit your writing.

Think about capital letters (animal names would be capital letters in a 

fable e.g. Goat spoke to Fox.)

Choose three words to improve.

Use the year five and six spelling list and see whether you can get one or 

two of these words included.

Check you have used commas between your adjectives.

Reading

Read your fable to a member of your family and see whether they can 

guess the moral that you have chosen. 

Spelling

Look at plural rule  - singular words that end in y, when they are made into 

plurals the y changes into –ies e.g. story = stories. 

How many different words can you find that do fit this rule?

Mental Maths Play on Sumdog. Complete your x10, x11, x12 challenge (100 questions).

Maths Write down all the prime numbers to 50. Don’t forget the video we 

watched that might help you. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cRz4hW9SPPc&safe=true
Play a game with your family involving prime numbers. You could each count 

around in ones but say the word prime instead of the number, if the 

number you were going to say is a prime. Can you go up to 100?

Topic – Geographical 

Study

Find out about a building in London and New York that you don’t know so 

much about. Make a fact file about that building including the height, 

construction date and what the building is used for.

Art Start your own doodle page at the back of you plain book. How creative can 

you be?

PE Take part in the Wall Squat Challenge. Look at the video via the LINK to 

learn the correct technique. On Monday, Miss Norcross timed her first 

wall squat attempt. Time your first attempt and then try and practise a 

few times a week. Imagine how long you will be able to go for by the time 



we get back to school. Miss Norcross will be recording some videos to 

document her journey, which she will share with you in in the near future. 

Good Luck. 

Your next learning will be on Friday.

Take care everyone x


